
 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL CONSULTING ENGINEERING FIRMS 

Solicitation Number S-140-14 

The SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (SCDOT) requests a 

letter of interest and a current resume of qualifications from all interested consulting firms in 

providing Small Purchase Services for Environmental NEPA, Cultural Resources, Noise 

Analysis, Hazard Waste and Materials, Threatened and Endangered Species, Jurisdictional 

Determination, Permit Acquisition, Mitigation, Public Involvement  on an on-call basis 

necessary to provide support to SCDOT Staff in accordance with Federal and State laws and 

regulations. 

The proposed solicitation will span a three (3) year time frame.  The SCDOT will select from 

a list of qualified firms for projects $75,000.00 or less with a maximum total amount not to exceed 

$350,000.00 per firm over a three (3) year period.  Consultants will be assessed to determine their 

history of experience.  Work will be assigned on a Statewide Basis (see supplemental information). 

Supplemental information associated with this solicitation is located at the following link:  

http://www.scdot.org/doing/constructionLetting_Services.aspx.   

For questions, please contact the SCDOT Contracting Officer, Dale Wagoner, at (803) 737-

0840 or via email at Wagonerdg@scdot.org.  Electronic Submissions are due no later than 2:00 

PM, Thursday, July 10, 2014_. 
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